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We’ve managed to pull off
a real coup in organising a
special private viewing of an ex-
citing new film about the brave
Poles who fought in the skies
over England to help keep Britain
free from the Nazis. This preview
evening will take place at the
Hollywood cinema Norwich on
Sunday, 2nd September 2018 at
18.00. We have negotiated a spe-
cial price of £3.00 and tickets
have to be booked in advance at
www.thenphg.org (News & Events)
Bring all your friends!
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Squadron 303 in action!

Friends of NPHG
Some of you will have received or

~ will receive an email about re-
' newing your annual membership
: 3s 3 'Friend of the NPHG" and we
i hope you will take up the invita-

. tion! The cost is only £12.00 per
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Chef Ryszard Minkler

We had to move indoors for
this year’s Summer Barbeque but
the weather didn’t spoil the fun
and games. In addition to deli-
cious barbecued food cooked by
our Secretary Ryszard Minkler
NPHG Friends and their partners
enjoyed a highly competitive
‘Euro Challenge Quiz’ as well as
home-made cakes.

We now have a new domain
name to shorten our addresses
to make them easier to type:

Go to www.thenphg.org

www.thenphg.org

« annum and, in addition to receiv-

ing discounts on most events
staged during the year it allows
you to bring a friend as well

Join us at:

www.thenphg (Friends of NPHG)

The Palka Diaries

We are in the early stages of
planning for a fascinating event
early in 2019 when Adrian Palka
from Coventry University (but
who lives in Norfolk) will present an
evening about his family’s story of
wartime exile to Siberia.

Archive Project (see Website)

The aim of our project is to record
stories of Poles who have chosen
to live in Norfolk, from WW Il to
the present day. This month’s
case-study  features  Mariusz
Wojtowicz who has worked in ed-
ucation and training since coming
to Britain in 2004 and who now
lives in Norwich. While research-
ing historical archives on the in-
ternet he came across stories of a
“Polish Cemetery” located in the
grounds of St. Andrew’s Hospital

Mariusz Wojtowicz - May, 2018

at Thorpe and is now working on
his own project based on his find-
ings, which we will combine with
the NPHG archive project in due
course.

Poland National Independence Day
celebrations 2018

Planning is now in progress for our
celebration of this year’s important
100th Anniversary. This will take
place at the Willow Centre, Cringle-
ford, Norwich on Saturday, 1oth
November and all Friends, Support-
ers and families will be welcome.

info@thenphg.org



